
3/15/24 Email from Dr. Prabhas Moghe, EVPAA to RBHS Faculty 
 
Call for Applications: Cheryl Wall Faculty Fellowships (Extended Deadline) 
  
Dear RBHS Faculty, 
  
Please see the announcement from the Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs below.  Thank you. 
  
This email is in follow up to my February 23, 2024 announcement below indicating, among other things, 
that Cheryl Wall Faculty Fellowships in the form of a course release were not applicable to RBHS faculty 
who have no teaching load.  Please be advised that the University and Rutgers AAUP-AFT have 
completed discussions regarding application of these fellowships to this cohort of RBHS faculty. We are 
pleased to announce that Cheryl Wall Faculty Fellowships, in the form of 10% eFTE release time, will be 
awarded to eligible, full-time AAUP-AFT RBHS faculty who have no teaching load and who meet the 
criteria and requirements set forth in my February 23 announcement and the application form which 
can be found here.   
  
RBHS faculty with no teaching load may now apply for these fellowships.  When applying, please be 
guided by the information and instructions set forth in the application form and my February 23 
announcement. RBHS faculty with no teaching load may submit completed applications for review by 
Chancellor Brian Strom, or his designee, via email to Meredith Mullane, RBHS Vice Chancellor for 
Academic Affairs, at mmullane@rbhs.rutgers.edu. Please note that the deadline for faculty submission 
to Chancellor Strom is March 21, 2024. In addition, the deadline for Chancellors, or their designee, to 
submit recommended applications (in a single PDF file) to this folder has been extended to March 25, 
2024. 
  
For questions regarding the application process, please contact Dr. Angela Mullis 
(amullis@oq.rutgers.edu) of the Office of the EVPAA. 
  
Sincerely, 
Prabhas 
 

 

https://academicaffairs.rutgers.edu/sites/default/files/2024-02/Application%20Form%20Cheryl%20Wall%20Faculty%20Fellowship-Final.pdf
mailto:mmullane@rbhs.rutgers.edu
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